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March 

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

Fri 28th – 9am Reception Mother’s Day Cream Tea   

                NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES today  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 
 

Caterpillars: To do the elephant dance  

Butterflies: The name of your special planet? 

Reception: How to make pancakes 

1M:  Number bonds to 10  

1/2T: What seeds need to germinate   

2U: Different ways to make 90p  

3S: Different written methods we use to add numbers  

3/4T: World Book Day  

4I: How to send emails.  

5McC: The life cycle of a chicken. 

5/6S: Different note lengths - crotchets, minims and quavers 

6T: The physical features of Antarctica 

 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF GIRLS 

FOOTBALL 

 

We celebrated girls football this week with lots of fun 

activities for our Acorns girls 

 

 

  

FUNDRAISING 
 

We would like to thank our families for their 

generous donations of £1 per child on both 14th 

February and again today, 7th March and to those who 

also supported the new Tuck Shop. With our 380 

pupils, these 2 days alone have raised just over £400 

for our PTA.  

Budgets are tighter than ever in schools currently, and 

this PTA money is absolutely vital in ensuring we can 

continue to offer the enhanced opportunities for 

personal development that we know our pupils love 

and families appreciate.  

These include: 

Free after school clubs 

Free Breakfast Club and childcare from 8:20am daily 

All trips free or heavily subsidised 

Heavily discounted residential visits 

Resources, games and equipment 

Free PE kit and bag (washed by school) 

  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thank you to those parents who joined us for a story 

yesterday to celebrate World Book Day. We LOVE 

reading at The Acorns and the children enjoyed the 

opportunity to share this love of books with you all. We 

had some fabulous costumes this year, plus lots of 

children in their comfy pyjamas, embracing the 

opportunity to relax with a good book. Thank you for 

participating so enthusiastically. There are also some new 

Bedtime Stories on our website from some different staff 

members, so feel free to check them out!  

 


